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Great North Road 

Newark 
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Tel: 01636 650000 
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Monday, 3 December 2018 

Chairman: Councillor K Walker 
Vice-Chairman: Councillor B Crowe 
 
To: All Members of the Council 
 
 

 
MEETING: Full Council 
  
DATE: Tuesday, 11 December 2018 at 6.00 pm 
  
VENUE: Civic Suite, Castle House, Great North Road, 

Newark, Nottinghamshire, NG24 1BY 
 

You are hereby requested to attend the above Meeting to be held at the time/place  
and on the date mentioned above for the purpose of transacting the  

business on the Agenda as overleaf. 
 
 

If you have any queries please contact Nigel Hill Tel: 01636 655243 Email: Nigel.hill@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk 
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AGENDA 
 

  Page Nos. 
1.   Apologies for absence 

 
 

2.   Minutes from the meeting held on 9 October 2018 
 

5 - 10 

3.   Declarations of Interest by Members and Officers and as to the Party Whip 
 

 

4.   Declarations of any Intentions to Record the Meeting 
 

 

5.   Communications which the Chairman or the Chief Executive may wish to lay 
before the Council 
 

 

6.   Communications which the Leader of the Council and Committee Chairmen 
may wish to lay before the Council 
 

 

7.   Questions from Members of the Public 
 

 

8.   In accordance with Rule No. 10 to receive Petitions from Members of the 
Council (if any) 
 

 

9.   Appointment of Monitoring Officer 
 

11 - 12 

10.   Schedule of Meetings for 2019/20 
 

13 - 18 

11.   Localised Council Tax Support Scheme for 2019/20 
 

19 - 20 

12.   Kings Clipstone Neighbourhood Plan 
 

21 - 22 

13.   Review of Statement of Gambling Policy 
 

23 - 58 

14.   Review of Statement of Licensing Policy 
 

59 - 86 

15.   Notices of Motion 
 

 

 (i) In accordance with Rule No 13.1, Councillor P. Peacock will move and 
Councillor N. Mitchell will second a motion to the following effect: 

 
“This Council 
 
1. Notes the conclusion of the Home Affairs Select Committee report 

(Policing for the future, published on the 25th of October 2018) that 
“Policing is struggling to cope in the face of changing and rising 
crimes” and its recommendation that policing funding should be 
prioritised in the Budget and forthcoming spending review. 

 
2. Notes that since 2010, police numbers have fallen significantly both 

nationally and locally as a result of Government cuts.   
 

 



3. Notes that cuts to other services through austerity increases the 
demand on the police which often acts as the “public service of last 
resort”. 

 
4. Recognises that many residents in Newark and Sherwood are 

concerned that the cuts mean that Nottinghamshire Police is no 
longer visible in our communities, no longer has the capacity to 
respond on community safety, and that consequently the fear of 
crime is rising. 

 
5. Endorses the Council’s policy of working in partnership with the police 

to respond to community safety concerns. 
 
6. Condemns the Government’s continuing policy of reducing the 

resources available to the police and transferring the cost to the 
Council taxpayers through the Police Authority precept. 

 
7. Will write a letter to the Home Secretary calling on the Government 

to use the police grant announcement for 2019/20 to begin to reverse 
the damaging cuts to Policing in Nottinghamshire and make an 
immediate investment in making our communities safer.” 

 
(ii) In accordance with Rule No 13.1, Councillor D. Staples will move and 

Councillor Mrs L. Tift will second a motion to the following effect: 
 
“This Council notes the recent report of the UN Rapporteur on Extreme 
Poverty and Human Rights, Philip Alston, on the UK, which said that levels 
of child poverty are “not just a disgrace but a social calamity and an 
economic disaster.” We are aware that already high levels of child poverty 
in our District, which in some wards is well over 30%, are very likely to 
increase significantly as Universal Credit is rolled out here. As Councillors 
with a responsibility for the health and welfare of our citizens we urge the 
Government to: 
 
1. stop the roll out of the discredited Universal Credit system; 
 
2. increase support for families dependent on benefits; and 
 
3. abandon further cuts to local government funding. 
 
The Council instructs its Chief Executive to write to the newly appointed 
Work and Pensions Secretary, Amber Rudd, to inform her of these concerns 
in the hope that she will not follow her predecessor in denying the realities 
that the Rapporteur made clear.” 
 

16.   Questions from Members of the Council 
 

 

17.   Minutes for Noting 
 

 

 (a)   Policy & Finance Committee - 29 November 2018 To Follow 



 (b)   Economic Development Committee - 21 November 2018 
 

87 - 90 

 (c)   Homes & Communities Committee - 5 November 2018 
 

91 - 97 

 (d)   Leisure & Environment Committee - 13 November 2018 
 

98 - 102 

 (e)   General Purposes Committee - 15 November 2018 
 

103 - 106 

 (f)   Licensing Committee - 15 November 2018 
 

107 - 110 

 (g)   Audit & Accounts Committee - 28 November 2018 
 

111 - 114 

 (h)   Shareholder Committee - 23 October 2018 
 

115 - 119 

 (i)   Planning Committee - 6 November 2018 
 

120 - 128 

 (j)   Planning Committee - 20 November 2018 
 

129 - 133 

 (k)   Planning Committee - 4 December 2018 
 

To Follow 

18.   Exclusion of the Press and Public 
 

None 

 To consider resolving that, under section 100A (4) of the Local Government 
Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following items 
of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt 
information as defined in the relevant paragraphs of part 1 of Schedule 12A 
of the Act. 
 

 

NOTES: 
 
(1) The Conservative Group will meet at 5.00pm in Rooms F1 - F3 prior to the Council Meeting. 
 
(2) The Labour Group will meet at 5.00pm in Room G1 prior to the Council Meeting. 
 
(3) The Independent Group will meet at 5.00pm prior to the Council Meeting. 
 
(4) Tea and coffee will be available in the Civic Suite. 


